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M. Fran Bisselle has served as Head of Maple Street School since 2007. 
Before her tenure there, she completed a four-year doctoral fellowship and 
taught in the education department at the University of Vermont. In 
addition, she worked at Camp Dudley as a consultant and directed the 
founding of Camp Dudley at Kiniya, a girl’s camp. Dr. Bisselle began her 
career at the Taft School in Connecticut where she was a dean, teacher, 

coach and dorm parent for nine years. Her leadership roles include participating in the 
Klingenstein Head of School Fellowship program in 2009, and serving on the NEASC Commission 
on Independent Schools since 2010. She has been a longtime member of VISA, the Vermont 
Independent School Association, and was recently elected by her independent school peers to 
serve as President. She also serves on the board of trustees for the NAIS. 

 


